Dear all,

[, Rudi Vansnick, express herewith my Statement of Interest for the new gTLD Review
Group as defined by the Call for Membership and this for the European RALO.

| have to disclose the Conflict of Interest for the new gTLD .vlaanderen. Having done
advisory work for the Flemish government, which is NOT the applicant for .vlaanderen, |
want to abstain by any review or evaluation of this application.

Kind regards,

Rudi Vansnick



